
Dear Members,

Visiting your doctor, practicing healthy habits, staying up to 
date with vaccines – taking care of yourself can take time 
and effort. Thank you for everything you do to invest in your 
health.

We have a robust network of health professionals that want 
to help you feel your best. For needs outside the doctor’s 
office, we can connect you to a variety of community 
organizations in your area. You’re working hard to be healthy 
and we’re working hard to support you.

We’re glad you’re making the journey to good health with us.

From all of us at Blue Cross Complete of Michigan, thank 
you for being our member.

Blue Cross Complete of Michigan LLC is an independent licensee 
of the Blue Cross and Blue Shield Association.




